
Welcome back to school! I am Mrs. Mackrell and I am looking
forward to being your PHE teacher again for this school year. I

hope everyone had a great summer break, I am looking forward to
seeing all your smiling faces!
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About Me

Contact MeFun Facts

250-782-4923

nmackrell@cispg.caI have 2 fur babies
I love to travel and
experience others culture
such as food, and
lifestyles which including
my summer trip to
Toronto this summer
with my family
I like reading, and
listening to music 

“Education is one thing
that no one can take away

from you”


